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June 14, 2023 

The Waterfront Commission held a regular meeting on this date at 6:00 p.m. Members in 

attendance were Sandy Grimes,, Chairman; Stephanie Hayes-Houlihan, Gene Pfeifer and Lyndsey Pyrke­
Fairchild. 

Michael Grimshaw, Ethan Grimes and Bob Guzzo were absent. 

Chairman Grimes called the meeting to order at 6:13p.m. 

Comments from the Public- None 

Treasurer's Report- As of this date, the balance in the Waterfront Commission account is $611.80. 

Ms. Hayes-Houlihan made a motion to accept the report as read. Motion was seconded by Mr. Pfeifer 
and unanimously approved. 

Previous Minutes- Mr. Pfeifer made a motion to approve the minutes of the May meeting. Ms. Pyrke­
Fairchild seconded the motion and voting was unanimous. 

Old Business 

• Dock Area Housekeeping/ Maintenance & repairs- Secretary Leslie Packer reported that the ice 

machine take down has started and the new machine is on schedule for installation next month. 
Replacement of planks on dock continues. 

• Donahue Park- Ms. Pyrke-Fairchild reported that the Board of Finance approved funding to the 

Stonington Beautification Committee for lighting at the park. 

• Dock Signage- Mr. Pfeifer reported that State Representative Aundre Bumgardner is excited 
about moving forward with the signs, which will be placed at the viaduct into Borough. 
Additional signs are in the future. 

• New Business 
Mr. Pfeifer would like to revisit addressing right of ways in the town. Commission members 

agreed. 

• Correspondence - None 

There being no further business to become before the Commission, Mr. Pfeifer made a motion 

to adjourn. Ms. Hayes-Houlihan seconded the motion, and the meeting was unanimously 

adjourned at 6:33p.m. 

Ethan Grimes 
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